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February Meeting: We met to discuss our yearly Co-Administrator newsletter that will be shared out with 
all Co-Administrators in the Springtime for California Regions. We have been completing a book study on 
the Mind of the Leader and discussed Part II which talked about leading with compassion and being 
present as a leader. One thing an admin has is many tasks to complete at once. Pausing to be present is 
important in building relationships and trust with staff. 
 
Each region shared out what is happening in their own regions and discussed upcoming professional 

development throughout the state of California. Many said the conference in May in Lake Tahoe sounded 

very fun. We looked at our goals as a committee and talked about our upcoming April 28th meeting where 

we will have a guest speaker with the topic: First 100 Days as a Principal. This is to help co-

administrators network and prepare for the next step as a principal. 


